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TIMETABLE : WEEK 1

Tuesday 3rd September

Wednesday 4th September

Y8, 9, 10 and 11 First Day Back

Y7 ONLY  -  First Day

Thursday 5th September

Friday 6th September

Autumn Term : 2nd September
2024 - 20th December 2024
Spring Term : 6th January 2025 -
4th April 2025
Summer Term : 22nd April 2025 -
22nd July 2025

Term Dates

Week beginning 28th October
2024
Week beginning 17th February
2025
Week beginning 26th May 2025

Half Term Weeks

GCSE & A-Level Public
Examinations  : Thursday 6th
May 2025 - Thursday 19th June
2025
A-Level Results Day - Thursday
14th August 2025
GCSE Results Day - Thursday 21st
August 2025

Exams and Results

Welcome to The Angmering School!

Dear all new students, welcome to The
Angmering School! This is the student bulletin,
sent out every Monday to keep you updated on
everything happening in the school. As you all
know, your year 7 team leader is Miss Pegden,
and you will also have a dedicated tutor who will
be there to support you with anything you need.
Don't forget, photo day is coming up on the 11th
of September, and information about clubs will
be confirmed soon.

GCSE Results Day Success!

Students who achieved exceptional grades this
year include Jade Collins (6x grade 9, 4 x grades
7/8), Michael Marshall (8 x grade 9, 2 x grades
7/8), Amelie Savage (2 x grade 9, 7 x grades 7/8),
Bradley Bullimore (3 x grade 9, 5 x grades 7/8),
Emily Searle (1 x grade 9, 7 x grades 7/8), Robert
Lax (1 x grade 9, 7 x grades 7/8) and Holly
Brockwell ((1 x grade 9, 7 x grades 7/8). 

Huge congratulations must also go to Maeve
Kerrison, Olivia Jones, Lara Taylor, George Rogers,
Skye Hennings, Holly Greasley, Daniel Clewley
and Douglas Jewsbury-Ogrodnik who all made
exceptional progress throughout their time at
secondary school, achieving grades which far
exceeded the expectations based on their
primary school outcomes.
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We are holding our Dance Live Audition on Wednesday 11th September. Please see the Dance Live poster for
more information or come and find us in the Dance office if you have any questions.

Thank you in advance
Dance

Dance Live Auditions


